
Save the Date 

 
 

November 
7 Melbourne Cup Day 
 

December 
1 Student Free Day 
8 Grade 6 Graduation 
12 Statewide Transition 
14 Family Night 
20 Last day - 
 1.15pm finish 

2nd November 2023 

Hello Appin Park Families 
 

This week I had the pleasure of joining Mr Kerlin’s Grade 5/6 class as they 
prepared for their class Market Day being held next week. To prepare their 
products for sale we took a trip into town to purchase items. Students were 
very well prepared and efficient in their shopping. Whilst in store they     
presented kindness cards to some of the shop staff and other customers. 
One recipient  messaged me later writing: 
 

  “Hi Fiona, I was approached by a couple of Appin Park students this 
 morning in Kmart. Just wanted to pass on how delightful and well- 
 mannered they were. They made my day!”  
 

5/6K can be incredibly proud of the way they         
conducted themselves and represented Appin Park  in 
a setting outside of school.  It was an example of how 
our school values, Respect, Responsibility and Caring 
transfer so readily into other environments.  
 

Thank you to all our students who are wearing their 
hats for outside play. Those who have forgotten or 
mislaid their hats are asked to sit in the shade area 
outside the F/1 classrooms as per school and department policy. Hats are available for purchase 
from the office.  
 

Thank you to our families who making things more efficient at pick up time by driving forward to 
the yellow line in the drive through area. It is much appreciated.  
 

Enjoy the beautiful weekend weather ahead.  Fiona Carson - Principal 

Certificates of Recognition 
*Hunter Hart* *Ollie Stevenson* Ava Norris* 

*Chaise Mills* *Darcy White* *Kingston Steele* 
*Charles Wright* 

Zooper Doopers!   
 50 cents every Friday 

lunchtime. 



Dear Parents and Students of Appin Park, 
 

Next FRIDAY, 10th NOVEMBER, at 1.45pm there will be a market held by 5/6K on the 
grassed area near the bus stop. Students have been working hard budgeting and  
planning for this event over the last few weeks and are excited to try and make some 
money that will go towards a charity, as well as some money for the school. 
 

We are inviting students to come to shop, but also invite parents and friends along to 
support the event as well. 
 

We hope to see you there. On this page you will see the stores we have on offer. 
Some shops have limited stock, so it’s first in best dressed. There will be no icy poles 
this day.  
 

Thank you, 5/6K 

*Car wash 
available for 
staff members. 
Please see Darcy 
prior to the day. 


